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Our second outing of the 2015 season was at the Pismo Coast Village RV Resort.  There were four rigs that 

arrived on Sunday: John & Dianne Avila, Rick & Betty Bacon, Jim & Ginny Johnson, Jack & Rosie Walls.  The 

rest of us arrived on Monday for a total of eleven rigs. 

 

                  
 

Tuesday morning we had a continental breakfast which everyone brought something to share.  We have two 

birthday boys, John Avila & Steve Gaither celebrated their thirty-ninth birthday again! 

 

   
 

Later that morning several of us drove to Cambria for antique shopping and lunch at Linn’s. 

Tuesday evening we got together for cocktails and pizza at 5:00 pm.  We held a club meeting to introduce our 

new members, Ray & Judy Feldman.  We also discussed our next outing to Mariposa.  Mo & Letty Molinari 

and Knute & Maryjoan Kleinen will be the hosts.  Mo reviewed the details of the outing and said that he would 

send out the menu and further details via e-mail.   

 

John & Dianne Avila took the attendance list for Sugar Barge in June.  There will be nine rigs so far but they 

will call the rest of the club membership for more reservations.  Reservations must be in by May 1st for the June 

outing.  Since it is very hot inland that month it seems the coast would be best.  I received a call back from 

Bodega Bay RV Resort and they have 20 sites for us in July.  The scheduled dates are July 20th through July 
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22nd, Monday through Wednesday.  I took a vote and we have eight that will sign up for this outing.  I will send 

out a sign-up sheet soon to the rest of the club members.  When I know the total number I will send out an E-

mail with the details of the July outing.  August is our normal Dark Month with no activities.  September we are 

scheduled for Monterey County Fairgrounds and the Monterey Italian Festival.  October we were scheduled for 

Lodi Grape Festival, however Jim Johnson suggested we cancel Lodi and plan the three to four week trip to 

Sedona and thereabouts.  

 

       
 

Wednesday morning was “The Guy’s Breakfast” and Mo’s Fizzes.  Rick Bacon, “The Waffle Man”, Jack 

Walls, “The Sausage Man”, John Avila & Jim Botto, “The Bacon Men”, Marty Martin, “The Egg Man”. There 

is always plenty of food and cooks to prepare it.  

 

John Avila took Linda Botto on the dunes with his jeep and I still can’t get the smile off her face. 

 
They made it back in time for the Bocce Ball tournament that Mo holds at each outing. 
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Our new member Ray Feldman and Betty “Boop” Miller were the winners of the perpetual trophy that Mo 

presents each time he doesn’t win. 

 

For lunch on Wednesday we all walked to the Pismo Beach Pier for Clam Chowder.  There was a flea market 

on the Pier and we just browsed around then walked back to the RV Park for afternoon cocktails in the 

clubhouse. 

 
 

Thursday morning we had another continental breakfast then drove into the town of Pismo Beach for more 

window shopping for a red sweat shirt hoodie with a full zipper for Rosie Walls.  We drove back to the Pismo 

Pier and had lunch at Brad’s for great fish & chips.   
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Thursday night we drove to San Luis Obispo for a huge street fair featuring a number of local restaurants and 

Farmer’s Market produce.  Musicians and dance studio participants entertained us we walked for a couple of 

miles down Main Street in SLO. 

 

              
 

              
 

 
 

Happy Birthday to our May children: 

May   4th Ginny Johnson 

May 21st  Betty “Boop” Miller 

May 24th Cathy Lobdell 

May 31st Bill Donnelly (Marin Sirs #47 Guest) 

We tried to buy this 

shirt for Mo Molinari 

but they did not have 

his size.


